Milford Striped Bass Club Inc. Main P.O. Box 103 Milford, CT 06460

Postmaster: Send address changes to above address.

Check Out Our Website at, www.milfordstripedbass.com

# TITE-LINES NEWSLETTER OF THE MILFORD STRIPED BASS CLUB



OCTOBER 2018

**General Meeting** 

This month's general meeting will be held at 7:30 PM, October 31th, 2018 at the American Legion Hall, Merwin Ave., Woodmont, CT.

## The MSBC TITE-LINES

Published 11 times a year by the Milford Striped Bass Club. P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT 06460

All communications concerning The MSBC TITE-LINES should be addressed to: The MSBC TITE-LINES P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT 06460

Responsibility for contents of articles, papers, abstracts, etc. published herein rests entirely on the authors, not on the editor.

Postmaster: Send Address change to the MSBC
TITE-LINES, c/o MEMBERSHIP, P.O. Box 103, Milford, CT
06460 CLUB OFFICERS FOR 2013

President......Jim Pritchard
1et VP......Rob Jadach
2ndVP.......Fred Chyssikos
Treasurer....Johnny Belinda
Recording Secretary.Lynn Pritchard
Corresponding Secretary and Tite-Lines Editor,
Harry Novak
Photographer......Jessie Henman
Fish Committee...Graham Lapham, Brian
Thornhill, Michael Lapuglia and Chris Powere
Trout Derby......Shawn and Jen Lalond
Elected Board Members...John Nangle, Jack
Wallace, and Miguel Morales
Interclub Reps. Paul Gluhanich
and Jim Pritchard

It's Your Newsletter!
Remember to give Harry Novak a call if you have something to put in the "Tite-Lines".
203-261-4361 or harryn321@charter.net
I am trying to get the news letter out via e-mail and would like to get your current e-mail addresses.

# **Upcoming Events**

1. MSBC General Meeting, October 31th, 2018, 7:30 PM at the American Legion Hall, Merwin Ave. Woodmont Ct.



# Island Point LODGE www.islandpointlodge.com INC.

Salmon & Halibut Fishing in Southeast Alaska

PO Box 662, Douglas, MA 01516
PO Box 1669, Petersburg, AK 99833
Call Us @ 1-800-352-4522
Email: frank@islandpointlodge.com





25 Smith Avenue Niantic, CT 06357 Phone: (860) 739-7419 Fax: (860) 739-9208



Black Hawk II PO Box 46 Niantic, CT 06357

860-448-3662

\*\*\*\*

800-382-2824

BlackHawkFishing@gmail.com



WATER ACCESS TO THE SHOP FROM OUR PRIVATE SLIP ON THE HOUSATONIC RIVER

SALT & FRESHWATER FISHING SUPPLIES RODS . REELS . BAIT . TACKLE . ICE . LINE



SCREENFRANTING WES DESIGN SUSPAESS CARCY BLANKERS

www.byobprintanddesign.com

FRESH & SALFWATER BAIT (203)876-1495

# 354 New Haven Ave Unit #5 Milford,CT 06460



riome Staging Specialist Office: 203.929.6388 • Cell: 203.520.5690 Fax: 203.929.3100 victor.yanosy@raveis.com Website: raveis.com/Victoryanosy 2 Huntington Street Huntington, CT 06484

# raveis.com "The Best Website in Real Estate" 300,000 MLS listings updated dails • Follow us no our blog - blog raveis.co

# WILLIAM RAVEIS REAL ESTATE . MORTGAGE . INSURANCE

Victor Yanosy REALIOR\*

INTEGRITY . SERVICE . EXPERIENCE

# Stratford Bait & Tackle 1076% Stratford Avenue Stratford, CT 06615

(203) 377-8091

# **Chris Fulton** Owner

Reel & Rod Repair **Bait & Tackle Custom Rods** Specializing in Saltwater Fly Fishing Fresh & Saltwater Fly Tying Materials



Dulin Automotive, Inc. 79 Bridgeport Ave Milford, CT 06460 203-877-8114

# President's Letter

This is probably one of the easiest letters I've ever written. October 14th was a true testament to the core of The Milford Striped Bass Club. The Joe Regan Memorial Blackfish Shootout was phenomenal! We had 90 anglers that fished. Surely one the of the biggest non multi club tournaments in the area. The weather held out, the fishing was good, and the entire event was on point. I want to thank everyone that was involved in the planning and the execution of the tournament, and to all those that fished itl Jen, Brian, Mike and Teddy you guys brought it all together and made it happen. The support and donations from Mr. Macs, Napoli Deli, Bobby J's, Fisherman's Paradise, Morales and Son, and Southern Ct Tackle made the day a huge success and we thank you all very much. Thanks to Graham for being the chef and donating Burgers, dogs and coffee, Team LaPuglia for food and propane, Teddy for all the drinks and paper-goods, Lynn, Keri, Eleni and Term, Brian, Jen and Shawn for food items. All your generosity made the event a success. Thanks to Jimmy and Melissa for rocking out some awesome T shirts as always. A special thanks to Jen, Kathy Eleni, Lynn, Graham, and team LaPuglia for doing the set up and making things happen while we were all out fishing. You all created a day to remember and one for the record books.

Congratulations to the winners Paul Resigno first place, John Frione second place, Mike Meile third place and Paul Parzych Calcutta winner. This day was a day to honor and remember Joe Regan. The impact that Joe had on everyone is evident by the response and support from everyone that participated, Joe loved to blackfish and enjoyed socializing with fellow fisherman and friends. I truly think he would approve of the day. Again, thank you all for making a very special day for an exceptionally special person.

As we move into the end of the year, it is coming up on election time. If you have any interest in serving on the board, please attend this month's meeting! Nominations will take place at the meeting. Also, we will be discussing the new format for our fishing flea market. Your input is very important as we are taking on this new venture and all suggestions and ideas are welcome. Thank you all for your hard work and dedication for making our club one of the best around!

Fish On! Jim



